## 4th Grade December Newsletter

## Christmas Party Help

Our Christmas party will be Tuesday, December 21. This is our last day before Christmas break. Our party help will be:

-Drinks: Acelyn G.
-Sweet Snack: Madi G.
-Salty Snack: Silas H.
-Healthy Snack: Addison H.
-Paper plates: Emma H.
-Napkins: Paislie K.

Thank you for your help! Boys also need to bring a \$5 gift for a boy, and girls a \$5 gift for a girl for our class gift exchange. If this is a problem, please let me know!

We are looking forward to a fun afternoon!

## <u>Bank</u> <u>Christmas</u> Ornament

Just a reminder to send your child's Christmas ornament for the bank contest by Friday, December 3. The bank donates \$2 to our library for every ornament entered. We are thankful for their support of our school!



We have been working on division in math. We started off our chapter on estimating quotients. We then moved on to remainders and interpreting the remainder. We will continue to practice our division skills this month!